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November 2009 Meeting

                           DATE:   Friday, November 20th, 2009

       LOCATION:    Boston Fire Headquarters Memorial Hall

                              115 South Hampton Street 
                           TIME:    Meeting at 2000 Hrs.

                  PROGRAM:   An Evening With K-7

October 2009 Meeting

35 members enjoyed a presentation by our guest speaker Captain David Fornell and his presentation of Chicago Fire Apparatus. October was also the Association’s Annual Meeting.

Program

Renowned fire photographer and Box 52 member Bill Noonan will present an evening of Boston Fire Department action from the 1970’s – 1990’s. 

Please note that parking is very limited and carpooling is encouraged!

Condolences

The Board regrets to announce the passing of Member and retired Middleton Fire Chief George Nash. May his soul rest in peace.

Dues

Please make every effort to pay your dues. If you are having difficulty, please see Bill Wilderman or contact him at his e-mail of Bwilderman@firefire.com
Membership

Members will be asked to vote on the Honorary Membership of Boston Fire Chief Ronald Keating.

Great Boston Fire

The November meeting will commemorate the sounding of Box 52 on Nov. 9th 1872, 137 years ago.

At the time of fire the BFD was operating 21 Steam Engine Companies, 11 Hose Companies, 7 Ladder Companies and 3 Extinguisher Wagons. Four Firefighters were killed, 776 buildings were destroyed.

Coconut Grove Fire

November 28th will be the 67th anniversary of the Coconut Grove Fire, which claimed 492 lives. Four alarms were sounded from Box 1521


Alarm      Engine Comps.              Ladder Co.           Chief                Other

	1st
	3, 7*, 10*, 22*, 26 35*
	13* 17*
	Div 1* D5, D7*
	R1*  W.T. 1

	2nd
	
	
	
	

	3rd
	6, 15, 32, 33, 34, 12,,39, 43, 2
	3, 15
	D8
	

	4th
	8, 9, 16, 21, 23
	12
	
	


* Companies responded from Box 1514 on Stuart & Carver Streets pulled for a car fire.

Happy Thanksgiving

The Board wishes all members and their families a very happy Thanksgiving.

Reminders

Friday November 20th meeting at Boston Fire Headquarters 2000 hours, parking is limited!

Annual dues of $ 35.00 are payable by October 1st.

Changes to address or e-mails, please advise the Secretary as quickly as possible

By Order Of The President                                         Newsletter Editor

Owen Carrigan
                                                 Frank San Severino

